
York Area RC Club 
Minutes

Monthly Meeting held at: Mittel/Hunter field
 Date |05/06/2018 | Meeting called to order by Ryan Heindel

In Attendance

There were 9 members in attendance.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes from 4/2018 meeting were read and approved by the membership present 
without any changes.

Treasurers Report

The Treasurers report was read and approved. The General Account has a balance of 
$1,546.57.  The Concession stand account has a balance of $.77.19 Total in both accounts 
is $1,623.76.  

Committee Reports

Safety Report- The questions was raised “are pilots required to use pilot stations when 
flying?”  A general concession was reach that since neither the AMA or our field rules 
requires such, that it is at the option of the pilot to use or not use a pilot station.

Field Report- Mowing of our flying field will be performed on Fridays.  The flying field 
is scheduled to be rolled the week of 05/06/18.  The new generator is now operable and 
available for club events.  A big thank you to Tom A.  and all club members who worked 
on it’s shed.

Old Business

1. Our field maintenance day was a huge success.  Several major projects were 
completed.  Our only other major project remaining is the Solar charging station.

2. Our fun fly went well with Joe staging the events.  Joe has asked for input to 
events that he can use in future fun fly's.



New Business

1. Ryan has asked for help to setup and assist in our upcoming float fly at lake 
Redman in July.  Club members need to chip-in to make this event a success as it 
has been in the past.

2. Joe raised the question that our club needs to up the food level when we hold a 
club event.  Hot dogs just don’t cut it anymore.  We need better food choices like 
burgers, chicken or sausage.  People at the meeting moaned and groaned but 
most felt it was a good idea.  Ryan tabled the idea for now (pun intended).


